
Class 3 Newsletter        Autumn Term – 25/09/20 

This Week... 
This week we have finished our Class Novel: George’s Marvellous Medicine.  
We have written instructions to make our own medicines and completed book 
reviews. In Maths we have looked at Place Value in money and we have been 
comparing amounts using equality symbols. In Geography and computing we 
have been researching world rivers.  This week’s R.E. lesson was all about the 
Lord’s Prayer; we have been exploring its origins and meaning and the children 
have been asking questions about it.  In Art we have created our own medicine 
bottles filled with medicines of many kinds! 
 

**Please encourage your child to log on to TIMES TABLES 

ROCKSTARS at home.  

Next Week... 
A recent change in Government Guidelines 

now means that today (Friday 25th 
September) will be my last day teaching  

Class 3.  I have really enjoyed my time with 
your wonderful children and I know they will 
continue to work hard and flourish with their 

new teacher, Miss Shepherd.   
 

The children and I had the opportunity to 
meet Miss Shepherd this week and I am 

confident that they are in very safe hands   

Compassion UK Charity 

Thank you so much for your support on Thursday with our non-uniform day which raised £31 for 

our sponsored child Hamza. This money will help to support Hamza and his family in order they 

can live a life free from poverty.  

                               NSPCC Speak Out – Stay Safe 

Unfortunately our visit from the NSPCC is unable to go ahead due to the current situation.  Please 

see the website link:  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwearrule/ This 

provides guides and helpful advice for parents and careers to help protect children from harm.  I 

hope you find it useful.  

Miss Morris  

Important Dates 
 Friday 23rd October – School breaks up for half term @3.15pm 

 Tuesday 3rd November @8.45am – school reopens 

Don’t Forget! 
 Please encourage your child to read regularly at home and please sign the reading diary when they do.  Please note in 

the diary when the book is finished or needs changing.  We will be changing books a minimum of twice a week. 
Thank-you.  

 Homework will be sent out on a Thursday or Friday and is due back to school on a TUESDAY please. Please can the 
children choose ONE activity to complete each week. They will choose a different activity from the sheet every week.   

 New spellings will come home on a Thursday so the children are able to practise them at home.  The children will 
receive a spelling test each Wednesday in school.  

 P.E. lessons are on a Monday.  The children may come to school in their P.E. kit on this day.   

 Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle into school to keep hydrated during the day.  Water bottles will be 
brought home each night so they can be washed.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

 An Overview of what we are learning this term and Class Targets for the Autumn Term are available on the school 
website. 

 REMINDER: Class 3 Pick-up and drop off is at the ‘Back Gate’ Entrance on Lea Road: 

DROP OFF – 8.45am – 9am 

PICK-UP – 3.15pm 

 If you have any questions/queries please do not hesitate to contact school.  Contact details for Miss Shepherd will be 
sent out on next week’s newsletter.   
 

 

   Special News! 
 

Curriculum Award – Edward and Ruby 

 

Christian Value – Trust – Percysledge 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwearrule/

